Subject: FW: Parr Review Comments, COM and MWH HSP
Attachments: Parr MWH HSP 06 14 2011.pdf; Parr CDM HSP 06 14 2011.pdf

From: Laura Rainey [lrainey@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 6:13 AM

To: Jones, John; Jennings, Stephanie

Cc: Frank Parr

Subject: Re: Parr Review Comments, CDM and MWH HSP

Stephie and 3ohn,
Please see attached review comments prepared by DTSC's IH regarding the MWH and CDM Health
and Safety Plans (HSP).

Both have adequately addressed Frank's comments, with one exception. Regarding COM's HSP,
Frank would like to follow up with a few field visits to address the potential for the heat
exposure for upcoming work. I've asked Frank to provide some dates in the near future and
we'll notify you of his date(s) for visiting the site, for clearance at the gate.

Thanks,

Laura

Laura Rainey, P.G.

Senior Engineering Geologist

California Department of Toxic Substances Control Geology, Permitting and Corrective Action
Branch

5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 90639

(714) 484-5434 (phone)

(714) 484-5411 (fax)

lrainey@dtsc.ca.gov (email)




